
-----Original Message----- 
From: Gene [mailto:2underafter5@gmail.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, April 14, 2015 10:24 AM 
To: Reiley Beth 
Cc: Sen Courtney 
Subject: SB 716 
 
Thanks to the committee for listening and responding to the recent testimony given on the Land Use Bill 
716. 
 
It is disappointing however that this thing still has legs. It seems there is so much overwhelming negative 
response canceling any type of work session would be appropriate. 
 
Simply a bad idea for change that undermines the sincere and honest work of so many. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Gene Harp 
Wilsonville, OR 
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